
From:  Saghafi, Abdolhossein@DOT <abdi.saghafi@dot.ca.gov>

Sent time:  12/06/2018 10:59:41 AM

To:  Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>

Subject:  Automatic reply: Hollywood Center Project Meeting with Developer's Team
 

 I wil be out of office beginning November 19, 2018, returning on December 17, 2018 ﴾Except December 3﴿,

with limited access to cell and email.

The following Seniors will be acting on my behalf :

November 19‐30 >>  KIRK PATEL  @ ﴾Kirk.Patel@dot.ca.gov﴿

December 3‐7 >> LILY KAM @  ﴾Lily.Kam@dot.ca.gov﴿

December 10‐14 >> WAHIB JREIJ @ ﴾Wahib.Jreij@dot.ca.gov﴿

 

 

 


